
Client Notification regarding Content 

Management System Upgrade 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you that we will be upgrading 

our Content Management System (CMS) to enhance your experience and improve our service 

delivery. 

The upgrade is scheduled to take place on [Insert Date and Time]. During this period, access to 

the CMS may be temporarily unavailable. We anticipate that the upgrade will be completed by 

[Insert End Date and Time], after which you will have access to a more robust and user-friendly 

system. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we implement these enhancements. Should 

you have any questions or require assistance, please feel free to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


